## BOARD Backs 3 Blacks For Political Posts Endorsement and support

were pledged to three black candidates for Easton and Northampton County offices yesterday by Black Organizers Arriv-

ing at Responsible Decisions (BOARD).

The candidates are Thomas

W. Bright Sr., for city council;
 Mrs. Clarine Boyer, for school board, and Patrick J. Cooper, for county sheriff.
 Meeting at the home of David

Portlock, 27 N. 9th St., BOARD

agreed on "full support and endorsement" of the three.

BOARD and the Easton Area Education Association will host a reception at 9 p.m. tomorrow at Portlock's home for Norman

Hill, associate director of the A. Philip Randolph Institute. Hill will speak at Easton Area High School on Wednesday.